
WELCOME!

Meeting Together In Prayer
(Weekly Church Prayer Focus)
Pray that our relationships and friendships within
the congregation would become more spiritually
deliberate.

THIS WEEK
TUE…………….NO Ladies Bible Study this week
WED……………AWANA - 6 PM, Youth Group 6:15 PM
FRI……………….Men’s Bible Study - 7 AM

NEXT SUNDAY
9:30 AM - Sunday School
10:45 AM - Worship Service
Sermon Text: Psalm 130

Ministry Volunteers next Sunday
Sunday School Nursery:Erin Wood
Nursery: Darla & Steve Baliko
Children’s Church(ages 3-5): Lil Baker
Greeters: Linda Kinamon

LOOKING AHEAD
Nov 6: Women’s Prayer Group 12 PM
Nov. 14: Church Council Meeting 7 PM
Nov. 16: MAMMA BREAK 9-10:30 AM
Nov 22: No AWANA or Youth Group Thanksgiving Break

For information about the ministries listed above, please visit
CMC’s website, conradmissionchurch.com or contact the

church office (406.278.3553,
conradmissionchurchmt@gmail.com)

ANNOUNCEMENT

Today: Evening Service 6 pm. This will be a Bible
Question and Answer time.

Ladies, you are invited to a Baby Shower for:
Ali Grubb

Saturday, November 11th @ 3pm
at the home of Stephanie DeBruycker
4636 Sanders Rd W. Conrad, MT.

RSVP to Stephanie at 509-876-0776
Ali's Baby Registry -

https://www.babylist.com/list/baby-ali-grubb

It’s time to fill a shoebox for Samaritan’s Purse
Operation Christmas Child. National Collection
week is November 13th-20th. Please have your
filled box at the church by Sunday, November 19th.
If you have any questions about filling a shoebox please
talk to Linda Holden. The labels and shoe boxes are
available by the office.

The Women's Prayer Group will be meeting once a
month starting November 6th. They meet at 12:00
pm. They will be praying through the Psalms. They
will focus on Psalm 145 for the November 6th
meeting. All ladies are welcome to come and join.

The Tuesday Morning Ladies Bible Study will start a
new study on November 14th. Titled “Good News,
Great Joy” it is an advent study on the power and
perfection of Jesus. If you have any questions
about the study contact Glenda McKeone.

MAMMA BREAK(for all mamas!)
Will be meeting on the First and Third Thursdays of
the month. The time has changed so they will be
meeting from 9am-10:30am. Childcare is provided!
For more information please contact Amada Elings
or Torie Grubb.

Missionary News
We have received an update letter from Amanda
Benson with Faith Academy. You can find the copy
of her letter on the missionary table in the foyer if
you would like to read it.
We also have received a letter from the Sikes
(Easton & Kelsey). Who are now in Cambodia
starting their missionary work. Their letter will be
on the missionary table if you would like to read it.

Church directories are located on table by the office in the lobby.
To have your name added to the church directory, to update
your contact info, or to request a church mailbox, please email
the church office. You may also write your request on the
enclosed Connection Card.

families with small children~We’re so glad you’re here!
Infants and children of all ages are welcome to stay with you
during the service. Or, if you prefer, we also have childcare
available in the Nursery (down the hall, 4th door on the right),
as well as Children’s Church (ages 3-K, during the sermon). You
are also welcome to use the Family Room located at the back
of the auditorium if your child needs a little extra wiggle room.
Finally, there are some kids’ activity bags in the back of the
auditorium for use during the service.
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Sermon Notes

Meditations for Sundays pt. 2
Psalm 121

CMC LEADERSHIP (2023)

PASTOR JOSH NELSON
406-471-9497
joshnelsoncmc@gmail.com

BOARD of ELDERS BOARD of DEACONS
Mark Grubb Joe Broesder
Glenn Steele Joe Irvin
John Kleinsasser Loren Utterback
Allan Underdal Ryan Wood

Garrett Grubb

ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT
Elin Hohman

CHURCH COUNCIL
Pastor, Elders, Deacons
Clerk (Sharon Mellott)
Treasurer (Rebecca Broesder)
Awana Commander (Joe Irvin)
Sunday School Superintendent (TBD)
Music Ministry Leader (Cynthia Grubb)
Women’s Ministry Representative

NOMINATING COMMITTEE for 2024
Elders/Deacons:
Mark Grubb, Loren Utterback, Steve Farrar, Pastor
Josh

Josh Nelson, Pastor
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